November 22, 2022

Megan Murrell, Principal Richey High School Box 60 Richey, MT 59259

Dear Megan:

We here at Montana Community Foundation (MCF) are asking for your help to connect your 2023 graduating seniors with scholarship funding!

For nearly 35 years, Montana Community Foundation has been awarding scholarships to Montana's students. Last year, we awarded a record amount of scholarships, totaling more than \$800,000 to 180 deserving students throughout Montana to support their educational endeavors. This would not be possible without the generosity of our donors and their commitment to Montana's future generation.

I am thrilled to announce the upcoming 2023-2024 scholarship season. I am also excited to announce we have added a new scholarship to our existing 44 scholarships. Please add our weblink **www.mtcf.org/scholarships** to your scholarship webpage and help us spread the word about all our scholarships!

Students can start applying for scholarships online beginning **January 1, 2023** through MCF's application platform at **www.mtcf.org/scholarships**. The closing date for applications is **March 17, 2023** at midnight.

A Scholarship Toolkit is available at www.mtcf.org/scholarships/about-scholarships. Included in the toolkit is a list of the available current and new scholarships by county with specific criteria information, application instructions, and a FAQ. It also includes a link to the poster(s), included with this letter.

If you have any questions about the MCF Scholarship program please contact me at jstark@mtcf.org or (406)441-4946.

I want to thank you for your continued support of our scholarship program.

Sincerely,

Jenny Lou Stark
Scholarship Manager

P.S. For more information about the Montana Community Foundation, check out our website at www.mtcf.org or like us on Facebook!